
By clicking ‘Give Consent’ for ‘Cashless Catering’on the Parent Portal/Arbor App you are
consenting to the following:

We operate a cashless biometric catering system.

Parent pay is the online dinner money payment
provider. 

You will have your own account enabling you to pay
for your child’s school meals in advance.

If your child is entitled to free school meals the
students process of purchasing food is the same.

   

The biometric system is completed in school during
the first days of term in September.

Cashless Catering and Parent Pay


